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Sweetwater 
Mission 

Statement 
We, the caring 
community of 

learners at        
Sweetwater         
Elementary,     

strive toward a  
lifetime of    

achieving our 
“personal best”, 

guided by a         
positive attitude   

in a nurturing         
environment. 

 
 

Volusia County 
Schools Mission 

Statement 
"Through the     

individual          
commitment         

of all, our            
students will        
graduate with       

the knowledge, 
skills, and values 
necessary to be 

successful          
contributors to    
our democratic   

society."  
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SWEETWATER 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

This half of the school year has passed so fast!  It is hard to believe 
we are in the last month of our school year.  We have had an amazing 
school year and I am so thankful for our parent base and the support 
we receive each year.  I also want to give a big shoutout to our PTA 
and the wonderful things they do for our students and staff.  We re-
ally do appreciate our PTA!! 
 
This final month brings many fun activities.  We hope your students 
will be here every day to enjoy this last month!  Please make sure to 
look at our calendars to ensure you are up to date on each dayÕs 
events.  Teacher Appreciation Week is the week of May 5-May 9, 
please remember your childÕs teacher during this time.  Even a note 
of appreciation is a welcomed thought from you. 
 
We have several testing days during this month beginning with May 1, 
which is the FAST Reading Test for 3rd-5th grade.  May 6 is our 5th 
Grade Science Assessment and May 13 is our FAST Math Test for 
3rd-5th grade.  Please help your child by ensuring they have a good 
nightÕs rest and plenty of positive comments on their way to school!  
  
 
I have so enjoyed returning from my retirement to finish this school 
year with all of our students and staff.  Thank you for welcoming me 
back.  I hope each family has a wonderful, fun-filled summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
Tamara Hopkins, Principal 
 

Sweetwater Elementary, a top performing school in Volusia County 

http://schools.volusia.k12.fl.us/sweetwater/ 
386-322-6230 school phone # 
386-506-0012 school fax #  
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CoachesÕ Corner – May 2025 
     We are almost at the finish line of this school year! The weather is starting to feel 
like summer, so please make sure your children are dressed appropriately for the heat 
when they have PE. Short-sleeved shirts, shorts, sneakers, etc. and water bottles are 
encouraged. (Please make sure bottles are filled with water only please! Ants love Ga-
torade and other flavored drinks.)  
 

      A final reminder that students CANNOT PARTICIPATE in PE if they are wearing 
Crocs.  This is not only a Sweetwater safety rule, but also a district rule.  Participation 
is a large part of studentsÕ PE grades, so if they are wearing Crocs and are unable to 
participate multiple times in a grading period, grades will be impacted.  
 

     Our Fitness Festival Team competed at the Volusia County Fitness Festival on March 
14th.  We are so proud of all our athletes for the effort and excellent sportsmanship 
shown.  The following students placed in the top 5 of their events: 
 
Mile Run:        50 Yd. Dash   Sit & Reach                                   
Piper Adkison – 2nd                                Jayda Varley – 1st                   Piper Adkison – 1st                                  
Emma Hardee – 5th                                               Emily Harrison – 1st                        Penny Peacock – 4th           
Eden Smith – 1st                                                     Zyree Spencer – 2nd               Titus Smith – 3rd 
Emily Harrison – 4th   Trenton Fuller – 3rd                 Blake Nguyen – 3rd 
Jax Ure – 4th 
 

Pull Ups:                                             Shuttle Run:                              Standing Long Jump: 
Becca Goebel – 3rd                                             Zyree Spencer – 3rd                 Trenton Fuller – 1st 
Kimberly Castro – 4th   Trenton Fuller – 2nd                   Zyree Spencer – 2nd 
Preston Kramer – 2nd 
Trenton Fuller – 3rd 
Jace Streng – 3rd (tie/9 Yrs.) 
Enzo Palmier – 3rd (tie/9 Yrs.) 
 
 
We are looking forward to a fun Spring Fling on 
May 23rd! 
 

:) Coach Cooney, Coach Meadows, Coach K 

, 
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Teacher Appreciation Week:  Teacher Appreciation Week is May 5-9, 
2025.  This is a great time to let your childÕs teacher know that you appreciate all 
they have done for your child this year! 
 

Extended Day Appreciation:.  Please take a moment and tell our Extend-
ed Day Staff how much you appreciate their dedication to our school. 
 

School Nurse Day:  The National Association of School Nurses has                   
proclaimed May 7, 2025 as National School Nurse Day.  National School Nurse 
Day was established in 1977 to foster a better understanding of the role of 
school nurses in the educational setting. Thank you to Ms. Dascoli for being a 
great school nurse! 
 

Child Nutrition Employee Appreciation Week:  May 5 - 9, 2025 is 
the week set aside to say thank you to our School Way Café workers!  Our            
incredible School Way Café team and hostesses deserve a round of applause!     

 

Principal Appreciation Day:  May 1, 2025 Thank you to Mrs. Hopkins 
and the entire administrative team for ensuring our Sweetwater Pelicans SOAR! 

, 
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Change of address? 
If you have had a change of address, 
phone number, or emergency infor-
mation, please help us update our rec-
ords.  Please call Ms. Bauer at 322-6230 to make any 
changes. 

Textbooks and  
Library Books 

Students and parents are                    
responsible for paying for the             
replacement of textbooks and               
library books that were assigned 
to the student and lost or dam-
aged during the school year.  If 
you receive a notice 
from your childÕs 
teacher or our Media 
Specialist, Ms. Gruen-
wald, regarding your 
childÕs lost or damaged 
books, please make sure you have 
settled your account before         
Friday, May 9, 2025. 

Lost and Found 
Please encourage your child to check 
the lost and found table the last week 
of school! There are many items of 
clothing, lunch boxes, and book bags 

that do not have names on them.  Unclaimed items will 
be donated to a charitable organization. 

Medication Information 

Please be sure to pick up your childÕs medication from the clinic by the end of the 
school day on May 28.  This includes prescription and non-prescription medication as 
well as nebulizer and any equipment you may have brought in for medical procedures.  
An adult must pick up these items, as we cannot send them home with the students.  If the 
medication is not picked up by the end of the school day, the medication will be disposed of. 
 
 

Please use this web site http://myvolusiaschools.org/student-health-services to access the new 
medication forms for next school year.  Forms must be renewed by the parent, at or before 
the beginning of each school year in order for your child to receive medication or procedures 
during school hours.  Students carrying their own epi-pen,   inhaler or diabetic supplies, are also 
required to have a new medication form on file each school year.  If you have any questions 
please contact our school clinic nurse, Ms. Dascoli. 









 

    

Please Support Our Business Partners! 


